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Shine like stars in the sky 

Dates for the Diary 
 
9—13 Oct—Harvest Donations 

(see below) 
10 Oct: Y5 & 6 trip Steam Museum 
11 Oct: Prospective Reception Parents 

2024 Meeting/Tour 9.30am 
12 Oct: Y3 & 4 trip Bristol Museum 
13 Oct: Church Harvest Festival 10am 
16 Oct: Year 6 NCMP Programme 
18 Oct: Individual Photographs—full 

school uniform to be worn 
19 Oct: FOMS Disco 
20 Oct: last day of Term 1—Inset Day 

(school closed for children) 
30 Oct: Term 2 starts 
2 Nov: Prospective Reception Parents 

2024 Meeting/Tour 9.30am  
10 Nov: Coffee Morning (see opposite) 
22 Nov: Nasal Flu Immunisations 
22 Nov: Parent/Carer Consultations 

(details to follow) 
23 Nov: Parent/Carer Consultations 
28 Nov: Prospective Reception Parents 
2024 Meeting/Tour 9.30am 
 
(New events added in bold) 
 
Inset Days 2023/2024 
Friday 20 Oct 2023 
Tuesday 2 Jan 2024 
Friday 3 May 2024 
Friday 28 June 2024 
 
 
Parent/Carer Consultations 2023/24 
Weds 22 Nov - 3.30pm—6.30pm 
Thurs 23 Nov - 3.30pm—6pm 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Have a great weekend 
Team Manor 

Harvest Festival 
  
Our Harvest festival for Y1-6 will take place in church on Friday 13th October at 
10.00am. All parents and carers are warmly invited to this. This year, our 
Harvest collection will again be for The North Bristol and South Glos. Food 
Bank which is based in Yate. 
In the last financial year The North Bristol and South Glos. Food Bank fed 
14,857 people in the local area and they are predicting this winter will see an 
even greater demand.   
We will be taking donations for this incredibly important cause from Monday 
9th October (children can bring donations into their classrooms and make them 
part of our Harvest display).  
The food bank have asked us to collect non- perishable / Long life foods, with 
the following which in greatest need at the moment: 
 
Cereal Bars  Washing powder 
Washing up liquid Brown Sauce 
Sponge Puddings   Shaving foam /gel                  
Flour     Washing up liquid                     
Long life fruit juice   Instant mash    
Instant noodles      Veggie Meals-not requiring 

Another great week at The Manor has come and gone!  
This week and next week, most of our children will be going on various 
school trips to support their topic learning. These enrichment activities only 
add to our children’s topic experience and I hope they all have brilliant days 
out. Our Year 1s and 2s enjoyed a fantastic day at Berkley Castle on 
Wednesday and the adults returned after a busy day full of pride as their 
classes were so respectful.  

Next Friday, we celebrate Harvest at St Saviour’s Church. We welcome all 
parents/carers to join us for this celebration which promises to be full of 
uplifting songs and class performances. We cannot wait! 

Thank you to FOMS for organising the donut sale this afternoon - I hope 
many of you managed to grab a Friday sweet treat to start off your 
weekend in style! 

We hope you all have a brilliant weekend. 

Mr Israel 
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Important Dates and things to remember! 

We will now be sharing important class dates and any 
remember to’s on this part of our newsletter. Please 
remember to keep an eye on our Facebook page for class 
activities! https://www.facebook.com/
groups/930513833807729 

Year 1 / Year 2  
Cereal boxes needed by Tuesday. 
PE will be Thursday for Year 1 and Year 2 next week and 
NOT Tuesday. 
 
Year 3 / Year 4 
PE will be Tuesday for Year 3 and Year 4 next week and 
NOT Thursday. 
Bristol Museum trip Thursday12 Oct—lunch, uniform, coat 
needed. No spending money required. 
 
Year 5 / Year 6—Recycling paper/magazines (no glass or 
plastic please) by Thursday . 
Don’t forget Steam Museum trip Tuesday10th Oct. 
 
 

Primary & Secondary School 2024 Applications  
Is your child due to start primary or secondary 
school in September 2024?  
The application process for places is now open. 
Read South Gloucestershire Council’s web pages 
and admission guides by following the links below.  
The deadline for secondary school applications is 31 
October 2023. Find out more 
The deadline for primary, infant and junior applica-
tions is 15 January 2024. Find out more 

http://www.manorcofeprimary.org.uk
http://www.manorcofeprimary.org.uk
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https://www.facebook.com/groups/930513833807729/Bmr-fs-mpc-01/mpc/home/Admin/GreenA1/My%20Documents/ConnectWiseControl
https://www.facebook.com/groups/930513833807729/Bmr-fs-mpc-01/mpc/home/Admin/GreenA1/My%20Documents/ConnectWiseControl
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fsouthglos.us3.list-manage.com%2ftrack%2fclick%3fu%3dd80523c882d7ac64e89f5e037%26id%3d510d7d7316%26e%3dbcfd7796bf&c=E,1,9eLGchSYcKt4ayCfh6vhQ9NAERdvnFua3bqvJRlX3StbEq-qXGgURVW5Wv-8LcMBleU6Qv97kopAZF_229KtfKR8
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fsouthglos.us3.list-manage.com%2ftrack%2fclick%3fu%3dd80523c882d7ac64e89f5e037%26id%3deae7ef3108%26e%3dbcfd7796bf&c=E,1,pzaleHJG6B0g13YICQY4R9opOARpHt_OUvXYHNzMb8uMc1LRtkYqWLjkKt-KGBtQsNzZs3p6xnzqkZOIqavZBNT_
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We have been asked to share the information on this page with our families. 
Please note: as a school, we are not able to endorse any of these clubs  - we are 
unable to comment on their suitability or their safeguarding procedures.  

Many thanks 

Extra Curricular clubs and activities 
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Governor Advert  
We are currently looking for new governors to join our friendly governing body. Our governors come from a 
range of different backgrounds, skills and experience but all share a common interest of wanting the best possible 
education for the children in our school. Governors are essential for the effectiveness and success of the school 
and it is an extremely rewarding and fulfilling role. They act as a ‘critical friend’, working voluntarily to 
strategically oversee the running of the school.  
 
We would be delighted to hear from anyone who:- 

Is interested in children’s education and the performance of the school 
Is community spirited and would like to represent the community 
Has spare time and the energy for the role 
Is able to work well as part of a team 
Has an enquiring mind and the confidence to ask questions and debate issues that affect the school 
Can consider matters objectively and make informed judgements  
We do not currently have any Parent Governor vacancies. These volunteer positions are open to people from 

our wider community.  
 

What is the role of the governing body? 
Helping to set and review the schools strategic direction and agreeing targets for improvement 
Holding the headteacher and school leaders to account for the educational performance of the school and its 

pupils 
Overseeing the financial performance of the school and making sure public money is well spent 

 
What does the role offer? 

A chance to develop your own personal skills  
Access to a programme of free training in respect of education/governance matters 
A sense of achievement in helping make a difference to children reaching their potential 
The support and guidance from fellow governors 
 

 
In looking to fill these vacancies, we are particularly interested in applications from people with education 
experience and also people who can occasionally visit the school during the day, although please do not be put 
off if you do not have these skills. What is more important is enthusiasm, interest and the willingness to learn. 
 
If you are interested or know of somebody else who would be then please contact the governing board via the 
school office at manorprimary@sgmail.org.uk. 
 
If you would like to discuss any aspects of the role, please leave your contact details with the school office and a 
member of the governing board will be more than happy to call you or meet up for an informal chat. 

The Manor CE Primary School 
Aspire, Believe, Achieve 

Shine like stars in the sky 
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